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John: 
 
Per your email request sent on July 16, below are the NYDPS' comments on the July 16, 2004 draft of the 
proposed "NYISO Comprehensive Planning Process for Reliability Needs" tariff language. 
 
1.  Section 7.3.4 
       Change "NYS PSC" to "NYDPS."  This is primarily fo r consistency with 7.3.2 and 7.3.3. 
 
2.  Sections 7.3.2 and 7.3.3 
       Change "NYSDPS" to "NYDPS."  This is to conform to the acronym that is used in Section 2, 
Definitions." 
 
3.  Section 8.3 
       Modify last sentence to read "The NYPSC's final determination shall be binding, subject only to 
judicial review ..."  (addition in bold)  This is for consistency with the language of Section 5.2.1. 
 
4.  Section 11.1 
       Modify last sentence to read "Such costs will include reasonably incurred costs ..." (addition in bold)  
This is for consistency with "reasonably incurred costs" language in the first sentence of the preamble to 
section 11, and to clarify the intent of 11.1. 
 
Thank you. 
 
John C. Graham 
Assistant Counsel 
State of New York Department of Public Service 
3 Empire State Plaza 
Albany, NY  12223 
 


